All events, teams and clubs take place during the school day unless otherwise noted.

BREYHOUNDS

Monday, April 8, 2024 - NO SCHOOL

SOLAR ECLIPSE

Tuesday, April 9, 2024 - Day 2

Junior Introduction to High Jump
Grade 8 to Living Campus

Junior Boys and Girls Basketball games after school:
Boys at John Brant @ 3:45 and Girls at Peace Bridge @ 4:15 (Playoffs)

Wednesday, April 10, 2024 - Day 3

Intermediate Introduction to High Jump

Rubik’s Cube Club

Recycling Team

Badminton Practice

Chess Club

Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)

Thursday, April 11, 2024 - Day 4
e Stand Up meeting

Primary Art Club

Badminton Practice

Robotics Club - Grades 4 & 5
Grade 8 History Quiz Crew
Grade 7 Vaccination Clinic

Friday, April 12, 2024 - Day 5

Intermediate Rugby practice (weather permitting)
Intermediate Intramurals

Drama Club - Grades 3-5

Robotics Club - Grades 4 & 5

Chess Club

Grade 1 to Heartland Forest

Grade 7-2 (Belaire) to Niagara College


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1sB5FSiJaaxx82UyxGA7Ecx9PPt-zqiUzRzeEvmcnunk/edit?usp=sharing

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH GREATER FORT ERIE SECONDARY SCHOOL

We are very fortunate to have a relationship with Greater
Fort Erie Secondary School. We have multiple students
who spend time at Garrison Road, helping our students,
forming relationships and learning what it is like to work
at a school. Every week we plan to showcase one or two
of these students in our weekly memo.

GREATER FORT ERIE
SECONDARY SCHOOL

INCOMMUNITATE QRTIMUS

Introducing Cheyenne

Cheyenne is a polite, enthusiastic young girl who the students look
forward to seeing. She comes with a smile on her face daily and is
punctual and eager to see the children. She sees when the
students are not making green choices and is eager to redirect.
She has taken the initiative to lead a story time and will help out
wherever asked. Cheyenne led the end of the day routine and
even played the clean up song on her phone. She is eager to do a
good job and we enjoy having Cheyenne in our room.

Introducing Rebecca

Our Grade 2 class is very lucky to welcome Rebecca into our room
every morning! She is a positive light and brings smiles to the
children's faces every day she is here. Rebecca is respecitful,

helpful, bright and kind. The students are very interested in getting

to know more about her and some of the things she learns about in
high school. We have had many wonderful conversations about
her experiences, and she has even taught us a thing or two about

Kinesiology! Our classroom community is stronger with Rebecca in

it and we are lucky to have her at Garrison Road School!




OUR NEWEST GREYHOUND!
MEET “DASH”
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Students voted and we are happy to announce the name of our
new mascot is DASH! You will get to see Dash at school events,
games and around the halls on special occasions.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1JO5o-nCJ_p135UP_USncwEbHPNFG5w9be9USH75Uk3k/edit?pli=1

Q-MACK IS COMING TO GARRISON
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Q-Mack is bringing his “Be An All-Star” presentation to
Garrison Road Public School on Friday, April 19th.

NBA All-Star Entertainer Q-MACK is on a mission to transform
students into "All-Star students" by spelling out what the term
"ALL-STAR" really means! His high impact presentation outlines 7
vital character attributes that will benefit students in every challenge
they'll face in the classroom, the gym, or on the playground.

More information can be found on his website at
https://www.gmack.com/

This event has been paid for using Bingo Funds raised by our
wonderful volunteers.



BREAKFAST CLUB
CEREAL DRIVE
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We are looking for your help to stock our cupboards!

Although we receive generous funding from Niagara Nutrition Partners to
run our breakfast program, we are always in need of additional support. This
is where you can help! Throughout the month of April, we are asking for
boxes of cereal to stock our cupboards. Please send in nut-free and low
sugar options such as cheerios, vector, rice krispies, shreddies, etc. We

thank you for your support of our breakfast program.

We would also like to thank our breakfast club parent volunteers who offer
their time every week to prepare breakfast for over 100 students a day!

We also have some special student helpers who make the breakfast club run
smoothly. Thank you Lyla S, Myles S, Avaya J and Brooklynn R.



School Cash

Online

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE
Garrison Road Public School uses School Cash Online for
payments and permission forms for hot lunch days, special
events, school trips, etc. If you haven'’t already signed up, we ask
that you please do that as soon as possible. Many items will not
be available for purchase using cash and we don’t want your

students to miss out. Please click HERE to register. Thank you.

LOST AND FOUND

We have a lot of lost and found items. Please pop by and collect
your items if you have lost them. ltems will be donated at the end of
the year. There are many coats, sweaters, shoes, etc. You are

welcome to come in the school at dismissal time to have a look.


https://www.dsbn.org/schoolcash/
https://www.dsbn.org/schoolcash/

